
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

5 December 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Please be advised that School will finish at 1.15pm for all pupils on Wednesday 11th and 

Tuesday 17th December for the Year 8 and Year 11 Parental Consultations respectively. 

These will both commence at 1.30pm. 

 

School will finish for the festive break at approximately 12.15pm on Friday 20th December 

and reopen Friday 3rd January 2020 at the normal time. 

 

With every good wish to you all for the Season. 

 

 

 

W E Thompson 

Headmaster 

 

 


